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Over 90 Years of Excellence! 

Are you ready for summer?   It is here!  Summer is the perfect time 
to spend with friends and family. 
 
This is also a time to interact with your birds.  Perhaps you would 
have friends over to enjoy summer activities.  Be sure to let them  
observe your birds.   
 
The American Racing Pigeon Union has literature to share with  
people, regardless of age, that might be interested in participating in 
the hobby.  Please let us know if you would like us to send flyers 
and pamphlets to you to share with others. 
 
We also have literature that should be helpful to you as pigeon  
fanciers.  We have several brochures available.  We have one set of 
pamphlets that contain information regarding breeding, young bird 
racing, old bird flying and feeding.  Another part of this set of six  
pamphlets discusses health care.  Maintaining a healthy loft and 
healthy birds is the key to success in racing. 
 
In the August edition of Pigeon Tracks, we will share an update on 
the national youth race.  For those that are entered, please stay in 
touch with the handler, Lou Gurino (352-895-4420).  He is as excited 
about the youth race as we are. 
 
We wish you an enjoyable and safe summer.  

 
 
  
Karen Clifton, AU Executive Director 

P.O. Box 18465 
Oklahoma City, OK 73154-0465 

Phone: 405-848-5801 

American Racing Pigeon 
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SUMMER IS HERE! 



 
PROMOTION MATERIAL AVAILABLE FROM THE AU OFFICE  

Photographs 

Do you have a photograph you would like to share 
of you and your favorite bird?  Write a couple of 
sentences why its your favorite. 
 
Send to aupromo@aol.com or 
American Racing Pigeon Union 
P.O. Box 18465 
Oklahoma City, OK 73154 

We hope this edition of Pigeon Tracks finds all AU junior members doing well and preparing for a 
successful and fun racing season. 
 

Need to promote your hobby? 
We’ve got you covered!   

Here a sample of some of the literature.  

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Let us know what you need.  
405-848-5801 

aupromo@aol.com 
 



 
Youth Scholarship Program needs to be postmarked by June 1, 2024 





Mike Parrish (Northern Indiana RPC) has started a Pigeon Racing program for 4-H  
youth in Jasper County. 
 

 

4-H Club takes to the Air with Pigeon Racing 

4-H'ers Looking Good! 
 
Ronnie Shumaker, AU SE Zone Director, has been working with AU member, Mike Parrish, as he 
establishes a new 4-H group focused on pigeons. In the photo below, you will see the 4-H kids in 
Indiana proudly holding the baskets they made with the help of volunteers. 
 
Ronnie tells us that the Southeast Louisiana Combine has pledged around 30 birds for this project. 
 
Thanks to all those helping to make sure this is a successful group. Special thanks go to 4-H leader/
AU member, Mike Parrish!  

 

Northern Indiana RPC  



Carlina Low Country enjoyed sharing the sport with Daisy Elementary students 

South Carolina – Carolina Low Country Club had a Show and Tell at Daisy Elementary School. It was 

an enjoyable day while spending time with the kids and staff at Daisy Elementary school in Loris, SC. 

Ray Lebrun and David Neal, members of the Carolina Low Country Club in Loris, SC spear-headed the 

event which was a career event for the students that day. We can see how excited the kids were about 

viewing some racing pigeons and the setup that was displayed. Information about the American Racing 

Pigeon Union was available by the AU office and flyers were given out. It’s always about exposing the 

pigeons in a positive way while also showing the public the enjoyment one can have in their own back-

yards. As we all know, without exposure and talking about the great sport, many have no idea that we 

even exist. Article Submitted by Eddie Ortiz 

Indiana – Jeff and Tammy Hierholzer hosted a home school event about racing homers.  John 
Mcquithy with the Indianapolis RPC was the speaker.  There were 22 adults and 30 children in  
attendance.  Lots of questions and answers were provided.  The youngsters all got instructional  
flyers supplied by the AU office.  Pigeons were released at the close of the class.  The pigeons 
were 15 miles from home.  John received a phone call from his sister, Billie, confirming their  
arrival.  They made it in 15 minutes with a good tail wind.  What a great way to promote the sport. 

John with Indianapolis RPC shared his Hobby at a Home School Event 


